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Q: Does the vaccine requirement apply to graduate student employees who are not on main campus?
A: Yes, it applies to all University of Arizona employees regardless of where they are located. 

Q: Does the vaccine requirement apply to graduate students who receive federal aid. 
A: The vaccine requirement is for all employees of the University of Arizona, including graduate assistants and graduate associates, and all student workers. If a graduate student is a recipient of a national fellowship, they should contact the fellowship directly to find out more. 

Q: For international graduate assistants/associates, what vaccines will be accepted?
A: The University of Arizona is following guidance from the World Health Organization (WHO) for acceptance of international vaccines: https://extranet.who.int/pqweb/sites/default/files/documents/Status_COVID_VAX_29Sept2021_0.pdf

Q: What is the deadline for compliance for current and new GATs?
A: December 8, 2021
To comply with federal requirements, University employees, including student workers and graduate assistants/associates, must upload vaccine documentation by December 8, 2021 showing they are fully vaccinated. See employee COVID-19 vaccine requirement.

Q: Where can I find out more information?
A: As always, you can go to this website for up to date University of Arizona Covid information: https://covid19.arizona.edu/updates. You should also review this page regarding the vaccine requirement: https://hr.arizona.edu/content/employee-covid-19-vaccine-requirement

Q: Is there a way for us to check and see who has not submitted their vaccine records? Like we can check for TATO?
A: No. You cannot ask for vaccine status and you cannot check their status. Human Resources is review vaccine compliance and they will reach out to the hiring department for all cases where an employee is out of compliance. What you can do is inform your students about the requirement and remind them that time is critical and that being out of compliance could mean loss of pay and benefits (including tuition). 

Q: Can I find this information on the Graduate College website?
A: The University is striving to have one source of Covid information for the University, so most pages direct you to: https://covid19.arizona.edu/updates. However, the Graduate College has also included a reminder on our qualifications for appointment page for Grad Assistants/Associates: https://grad.arizona.edu/funding/ga/qualifications-appointment



Q: Is this information included in the hiring documentation for Graduate Assistants/Associates?
A: Yes, the required offer letter template includes update information on the vaccine requirement. You access the offer letter builder from this website: https://hr.arizona.edu/forms  Offer Letters  Graduate Assistant/Associate Offer Letter Builder

Q: Are their exemptions to the vaccine requirement?
A: Yes, Federal guidelines allow for some limited accommodations based on sincerely held religious, spiritual, or cultural beliefs as well as accommodations based on disability or medical condition. Please review information here: https://hr.arizona.edu/content/employee-covid-19-vaccine-requirement#Accommodations 


